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Last week in Year 1:
In Art, we have been exploring different artists and 
the paintings they made based on farms. We looked 
at this painting called ‘Cockerel strut’ and discussed 
the different colours that were used and the brush 
strokes. 

We had a go at creating our own ‘Cockerel 
strut’ thinking about the shape of the 
cockerel and the colours used on different 
parts of the body! 



Last week in Year 5:

Best attendance last week: congratulations to Class 5 with 97% and 
Class 14 with 97%. Our whole school target is 97%.

 In DT, Year 5 were lucky to 
receive a visit from Maz at 
20Twenty. Through 20Twenty, 
we have participated in a 
project called ‘Inspired by’, 
where children created their 
own collage in the style of an 
artist. 

Many local schools joined the 
project and our work will be on 
display at March Community 
Centre in a few weeks time - 
we are looking forward to 
going to see it!



PE/Sports news:

Last week, two teams of girls went to a 
cricket tournament at March Town Cricket 
Club. The girls did an amazing job in very 
warm temperatures and played some 
fantastic cricket throughout the morning. 
To top it all off the girls finished in 1st and 
2nd place with one of the teams winning 
every game. Well done girls - we are very 
proud of you!



Dates for your calendar:

Monday 19th June - EYFS sports day 2.00 p.m.
Saturday 24th June - PTFA summer fair 12 - 2 p.m.
Monday 26th 3.30 p.m. Music Concert
Wednesday 28th 6.00 p.m. Music Concert
Wednesday 5th July - children meet new teachers and reports sent home
Thursday 6th July - Year 6 trip to Royal Opera House 
Thursday 6th July - Year 5 trip to local arts festival 
Thursday 6th July - Y3 Greeks Day
10th to 12th July - Y3 residential visit to Burwell House
Tuesday 11th July - Y1 trip to Denham Abbey - more info to follow
Wednesday 19th July - last day of summer term

All term dates 2022/23 and 2023/24 are available on the school website. Please remember that 
holidays in term time are not authorised unless there are very exceptional circumstances and you 
may receive a penalty notice if your child misses school.


